


ANNOUNCEMENTS
Monday December 5th 2022
Uy Netilh 
Groups & Clubs
Rainbow Alliance meets today at lunch in portable 9.
Ballet Club meets today after school in B109 from 2:15-3:00.
Magic: The Gathering meets today after school in the multi-purpose room.
This Friday, December 9th is sweatpants day! Come to school in your most comfortable sweatpants to show your school spirit!
It’s week two of Community Christmas! Thank you to everyone who has donated so far. You still have ONE WEEK to bring in donations to your B block class!
Eco Clubs Energy Cup
A reminder that Eco Club is running their Close the Blinds campaign! Remember to close the blinds in your classroom at the end of each day before you head home to prevent heat loss. Thank you for doing your part to help Dover save energy while bringing us one step closer to winning the Energy Cup Challenge.
Athletics
Congratulations to the senior girls volleyball team who capped off their season with an impressive 5th place finish at the provincial championships in Kelowna this past weekend.  The team went 3-4 but all 4 losses were to teams that finished ahead in the final standings.  On Saturday, the girls finished the season in style with an impressive 24-26, 25-15, 15-8 win over Kelowna to claim 5th spot.  Jenna Horton was named a second team all star and was solid all weekend.  The tournament was a fitting end to an exceptional season:  7th at UBC, 3rd at VIU, 3rd at Camosun, tournament champions at Brentwood, 2nd at WJ Mowatt, North Island Champions, Island Champions, and now the 5th best team in the province!!   Well done and well deserved ladies!  Congratulations, too, to our 10 graduating athletes:  Katie Hildebrandt, Carlena Walton, Julia Roman, Kaitlyn Carlson, Sumiko Palfrey, Erika Fay, Avary Wynia, Torie Heese, Ava George, and Jenna Horton.  You have represented yourselves and Dover Bay with pride and grace for 2 years, and there aren’t very many (if any!) other athletes in this school’s history that can claim to be 2-time Island Champions!!  Thank you to all the girls for your dedication and hard work this season.  You have all earned some rest and time off the court!
Cinderella
Our Drama Department will be performing Cinderella, the dates are December 7th – 10th. Tickets are $15 and you can pay at the door or reserve tickets at the main office. 
Grad Photos
A reminder to grade 12’s to book your grad portrait appointment! The dates are December 19-22 and if you can’t make it, there will be another session in March.
Cafeteria
Today we have zuppa Toscana soup for $3.50, the short order is a breaded salmon burger for $5 or with fries for $7.50. The entrée is homemade pappardelle pasta with rosemary portobello mushroom sauce for $7.50 The sandwich of the week is a Monte Cristo for $5.00. 
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